
Alternate DCM Report for 09/07/2023 

• On August 7th I attended District 28’s (Barrington & Lake Zurich) GSR meeting via Zoom.  They 

were having some technical issues with their microphone and many participants did not 

approach a working laptop.  The experience was overall positive and they have lots of open 

positions. 

• On August 12th I attended the Steps 1, 2, 3 Workshop “Strengthening Our Foundation” in 

Huntley at Shepherd of the Prairie.  The event was wonderful and the speakers and pamphlet 

sparked some phenomenal conversations.  I gave a brief report on the District meeting, 

upcoming service events, and the upcoming elections. 

• On August 16th I attended District 43’s (Naperville, Bolingbrook, Lisle, Woodridge) GSR meeting 

via Zoom.  It was interesting to experience an entirely online District meeting.  They seem to like 

it and it seems to work well.  Afterwards I had a good conversation with Aaron the DCM for 

District 43.  

• On August 17th I attended the Legacies of Service Concept Study.  Attendance was par for the 

course.  We did not read much, but we did have a lot of good conversation on the material read. 

 

In Service, 

Daniel P. 

District 11 Alt-DCM 

Djpiepl93@gmail.com 

224-605-1673 
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